
 

 

Gary Housing Authority | 578 Broadway Avenue, Gary, IN 46402 |219-881-6400 

 

 

Senior High - Rise Waiting List 
Closes on November 30

th
, 2024  

 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Gary Housing Authority (GHA) will close its Senior 

High- Rise Waiting List on November 30, 2024. The preliminary waiting list application is 

available online only at www.garyhousing.org until 11:59 p.m. on November 30, 2024. 
 

 
Applications must be made online. 

(Check with your local library for internet access) 
 

Absolutely no paper applications will be accepted.  
 

The Senior High-Rise wait lists include the following communities: 

• Genesis Towers Senior High- Rise (62 Years of age and up)  

• Glen Park Senior High – Rise (55 Years of age and up) 

For inquiries regarding this notice, please contact us at: 

phwaitlist@garyhousing.org 

http://www.garyhousing.org/

